
!!!!!Montgomery Field Trip Update!!!!!

Dear parents,

First, thank you for your patience and grace as I have been diligently working to make this trip

happen for our students.

Second, we have received information from our Field Trip Coordinator that our trip is booked

for Monday, May 13th. The trip will include guided tours of the State Capitol, Old Alabama Town,

Alabama Department of Archives & History Museum and the Rosa Parks Museum. Students and

chaperones will need to bring lunch. Lunch will not be provided.

The cost of the field trip is $95 per student.

The cost per adult (chaperone) is $105.

(This is based on 32 passengers per bus, price may increase if fewer than 32 passengers are on each bus.)

All students and chaperones must ride the bus to and from Montgomery. No siblings are allowed to

attend field trips per the Family Handbook Policy.

Payment and the completed information section of this letter must be received by Friday, April 5th.

Please complete the form and turn in even if your child will not be attending the field trip. Please feel

free to contact me with any questions.

Thanks,

Cassie Skidmore

cskidmore@northmobilechristian.org

_________________________________________________________________________

_______ yes, my child will attend the field trip. ($95.00)

_______ number of chaperones attending ($105 per chaperone)

_______ no, my child will not attend the field trip.

Student’s name: __________________________________________________________

Number of Chaperones attending _________________________________________

Chaperone’s name: ______________________________________________________

Additional Chaperone name:_____________________________________________

(can be reserved if the chaperone is unknown at this time.)

Cell phone number: ______________________________________

Payment amount: ____________________ cash: _____________ check number:___________

(Total amount enclosed) (Mark cash if paying cash. If paying by check please put the check number.)
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